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We are experiencing an outbreak in the facility of 
COVID. Birch, Cherry and Dogwood pavilions 
have been affected.  These units are in isolation. 
There have been 18 residents with mild to moder-
ate symptoms. Treatment varies between individ-
uals and symptom management. We have also 
had 14 staff who have been affected.  

We ask that if you choose to visit, please wear a 
well fitting mask and practice good hand hygiene. 
Visiting these units will expose you to COVID and 
you may contract the virus.  Should you have 
symptoms or become positive for COVID please 
notify us.  

As always, please feel free to contact your unit 

Assistant Director of Nursing (ADON) or Social 

Worker (SW) if you have any questions or con-

cerns. Please contact Shelby, the director, or Na-

talia, the nurse for the Cottages. 

 


